
May 17th, 2020 

 

Hello again: 

Summer will soon be upon us and Governor Wolf has announced that on May 22nd, Wayne County will 
move from a “Red” County to a “Yellow” County, which basically removes the Stay-at-Home order and 
allows residents to have somewhat more freedom to leave their home. While the Stay-at-Home order is 
lifted, the restrictions still do not allow the Beach, Pavilion, or Playground areas to reopen. However, the 
hiking trail and lake are open, with social distancing restrictions in place. 

With the summer season starting, our Association will have in increase in transitory movements of 
Members from many areas which are still under the stay-at-home restrictions. This may increase the risk 
of the spread of this disease. While everyone has their own opinion of how and what should be done, 
we must abide by the Governors plan and be vigilant in abiding by the social distancing and restrictions 
concerning congregation of groups.  

I am asking that all Members be courteous to each other and respect their well-being, by following the 
guidelines provided by our health officials.  When walking/hiking, move to the side, allowing people to 
pass. Give others necessary space to access the lake via the boat basin docks. Refrain from touching 
surfaces, and avoid any type of congregating, especially with those who are not part of your household. 
A link to the latest guidelines for PA recreations can be found on the home page of the PLA Website.  

While this pandemic has altered the way that we socially interact, we have a magnificent community 
which can bring great joy, even in solitude. Be safe, be vigilant, and respect others.  

Thanks, and enjoy your summer.  
 

Al Grabon, President, PLA 


